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Dear Fellow Retirees,


The next Retirees’ luncheon will be held on September 20, 2023 at 12:00, noon, Costas Restaurant, 120 
Chestnut Street Roselle Park, NJ 07740. Price per person is $25.00. The Retirees Club has a 30 person 
minimum guarantee with Costas.


There are only two luncheons left this year. July 20th luncheon pictures taken by Lenora Brooks are  
posted on Local #25’s website. 


Tom Tahaney was the July member of the month winner and Ken Calijone was the August member of 
the month winner, both for $100 each. The 50/50 winner was Donny Hock. New members are welcome 
at any time. We thank our out of town/state retirees for their loyal support. Join the club and stay 
informed. 


Congratulations to club members Anthony Lentine and Frank Sedlock. They are the first Local #25 
brothers to receive the International Special 75 Year Anniversary Award. It is a significant event for both 
men to reach this milestone. 


Club member Bob Edwards, now residing in Florida, would like to meet other retired Local #25 retirees 
for coffee or lunch. If you can’t meet, then give him a call 908-268-9152.  
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Active journeyman, Keith Giordano, is ill and being treated for stage 4 lymphatic cancer. The 34 retirees 
in attendance at the July luncheon took up a collection for Keith. Thanks to the generosity of those who 
donated, we collected $450.00. I have since received a sincere thank you note from him.


Join us on September 9, 2023 at the Funds Fair in Carlstadt, NJ. The Retirees’ Executive Board will be 
grilling hot dogs and burgers (all free) for all members/retirees and their families who attend. 


There are over 400 retirees and yet we average ONLY 34 attendees at our luncheons. Let’s try to 
improve that record!


Respectfully, 

Don Sullivan Jr.

President


Cc: Demark, Brooks, Hoffmann, Melahn, Conte, Pasquinucci, 
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